
 

 

Christmas Card Collection 
 

The Christmas and holiday seasons are  
especially difficult times for those who  
are incarcerated. The opportunity for  
inmates to send cards to family and  

loved ones is hugely important.  

 
Chaplain Greg Mellor  

invites you to contribute to this year’s  
Christmas Card Drive for  

CSP-Sacramento. 

 
Please Note  

Cards need to be plain and have no 
fancy decorations like glitter or ribbon.    

Cards should not be used and should not  
have any writing in them.   

 
                A box will be placed in      

              the vestibule to  
              collect the cards.  


